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U.S. 281 resurfacing to start in Osborne County 

The Kansas Department of Transportation expects to begin a resurfacing project on a 

portion of U.S. 281 in Osborne County on Monday, July 22.   

Project work will consist of a chip seal on 16.5 miles of pavement starting near County 

Road 421 and ending at the south city limits in Osborne. Traffic through the areas where 

crews are actively working will be directed by flaggers and a pilot car. Motorists should plan 

for delays of 15 minutes or less during daylight hours.   

KDOT expects the work to be completed in early August, conditions permitting.   

Circle C Paving and Construction, of Goddard, is the primary contractor for the $600,000 

project. For more information, contact KDOT Area Construction Manager Dan Moore at 

785-302-6200 or daniel.moore@ks.gov.   

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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